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Royal South Australian Yacht Squadron (OA)  

in conjunction with the  

Multihull Association of South Australia presents the 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Afternoon All, 
  
The King of the Gulf regatta dates have been confirmed for our 2023 event. These dates coincide 
with the best possible tides for marina entry at Port Vincent. 
 
 

2023 REGATTA DATES: 

  3rd February 2023              Adelaide to Port Vincent Passage Race 
  4th – 6th February                King of the Gulf Regatta 
  7th February 2023               Port Vincent to Adelaide passage race 

The KOG regatta series will offer racing in the following divisions. 

Multihull racing                              (a 5-race series) 
Monohull racing Division 1            (a 5-race series) 
Monohull racing Division 2            (a 5-race series) 

Cruising – 2 sail division      (a 5-race series) 
  
We hope to see you there.     
 

Please note that we are putting our KOG newsletters onto our website (under Email Newsletters). 
Please refer this site to your crew and other interested people so they can be kept up to date with 
regatta information, regatta clothing and meal bookings.  
 

      King of the Gulf WEBSITE 
 

David Eldridge 
KOG Secretary. 
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